
Dear Friends and Family, 

It is with a heavy heart that we announce Grandma’s Pies 

& Restaurant will be closing its doors on Sunday, July 15th. 

We wish to thank you all for being a part of  our family, as 

well as allowing us to be a part of  your families for these 

last 42 years. We will miss serving up our famous Cream of  

Turkey Soup, and we will certainly miss making all our 

incredible pies. Personally, Thanksgiving will never be the 

same again. We hope our friends and neighbors remember 

that what made Grandma’s Pies & Restaurant so special 

were the memories that formed over the meals within our 

walls. Although Grandma’s will no longer be here to share 

in your family reunions, engagements, births, celebrations, 

and times of  mourning, we will cherish these memories and 

hope that you will as well. 

 

Dave and Ron 


